Amy Rostkowycz

From: PFL Executive Director <executivedirector@pawsforliferescue.org>
Sent: Monday, September 8, 2019 1:37 PM

To: Amy Rostkowycz

Subject: HR 87

Dear Ms Rostkowycz and House Representatives,

| am a Michigan native, 41 years and counting. | am a voter and a taxpayer. | do NOT support HR 87 and neither do the
majority of Michiganders. We are begging that the House listen to its constituents over the loud and wealthy voices of
special interests. Please continue to protect our wolves and oppose HR87.

Thank you,
Courtney, executive director
Paws for Life Rescue & Adoption

A 501c3 non-profit animal welfare organization
-Speaking for those who cannot speak for themselves

www.pawsforliferescue.org
executivedirector@pawsforliferescue . org

Mailing Address: 318 John R Rd. #244 Troy, Ml 48083

Confidentiality Statement,

This message is intended only for the individual or entity to which itis addressed. It may contain privileged, confidential information that is exempt from disclosure under
applicable laws. If you are not the intended recipient, please note that you are strictly prohibited from disseminating or distributing th's information {other than to the intended
recipient} or copying this information. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail. Thank you.
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